
DIVISION OF BUSINESS 
DIVISION MEETING 

February 2, 2010 
 
TIME AND PLACE OF MEETING 
 
The meeting was held in room 2N2 at Oklahoma City Community College on February 2, at 12:30 p.m. 
 
THOSE IN ATTENDANCE: 
 
Dr. Jim Schwark, Lisa Adkins, Gyanendra Baral, Myra Decker, Jason Ferguson, Kayla Fessler, Jenean 
Jones, Michael Machiorlatti, Charles Myrick, Dr. Germain Pichop, Mathew Price, Rich Steere, Ron 
Summers, Ramachandran Vijayan, Brad Walker, Anita Williams, Tamala Zolicoffer, Amanda Lemon and 
Kristi Fields.  
 
Dr. Schwark opened the meeting asking faculty to help provide General Education assessment artifacts to 
the HLC committee. 
 
Dr. Schwark talked about the budget saying that we are in good shape so far. 
 
Vijay Ramachandran reported on the Benefits Committee.  The committee is recommending that we stay 
with Aetna, and go with a self insured plan. 
 
Tamala Zolicoffer said that the General Education committee will be meeting February 18th.  She also 
asked faculty to provide any appropriate artifacts for HLC. 
 
Dr. Schwark commended the faculty for the new Code of Business Conduct, and said that it would be 
distributed to adjuncts. 
 
The meeting was dismissed. 
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